
January 2023

Greetings!

We hope your 2023 is off to a great start! While we're looking forward to what this new year
will bring, we also took a pause to reflect on our 40th anniversary year over in our most recent
blog post - check it out! Traditional Maine winter weather will arrive here sooner or later.
Please be sure to sign up for our text alerts to receive any service updates. Thank you!

Now Hiring: CBL Operations Agent

Are you a team player looking for a fulltime career on the
Portland waterfront? Casco Bay Lines is currently seeking an
Operations Agent to join our shoreside team! Learn more and
apply here on our website.

Public Meeting Notice: Operations Committee
Meeting Date Changed

The Operations Committee meeting has been moved from 1/19
to 1/20 at the same time. Committee meetings are held at the
Portland terminal with a remote participation option
available. Meeting information, materials and agenda are
posted here on our website. Public input is always welcome.

Machigonne Scheduled for Routine Dry Dock 

It is anticipated the Machigonne II will be delivered to the
shipyard for a routine dry dock and Coast Guard hull inspection
during the last week in February. Depending upon weather and
the schedule for repairs, she may be at the yard for
approximately 6 to 8 weeks. During this period of time, as is the
customary practice, Lionel Plante Associates will provide
vehicle transportation to and from Peaks on a scheduled, yet
limited, basis. Passenger service will operate on the regular
sailing schedule. Stay tuned for more details!

Anniversaries

Steven Ewing
9 Years

January 14, 2014

Hank Berg
13 Years

January 18, 2010

https://www.cascobaylines.com/blog/sailing-through-2022-into-the-new-year/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/text-updates/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/full-time-operations-agent/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/about-us/board/
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https://www.facebook.com/CascoBayLines
https://www.instagram.com/cascobaylines/

